
Saturday, November 16, 2013 
Kingswood University, Saunders Irving 
Chapel, Sussex, NB 
9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

Free Admission –  
Limited Seating 
Pre-Registration Required by 

November 4, 2013 

For more information or to register, contact 
Wendy Osborne at 506-432-8111 or 
nbfamilyfirst@potashcorp.com 
Breakfast and lunch will be provided  
Suitable for ages 8 and above 

PotashCorp and Free The Children have established an important 
partnership to improve agriculture and food security in developing 
regions around the world. As part of our partnership, PotashCorp is 
proud to present this Family First Workshop in our community. 
 

Led by Craig Kielburger and other expert facilitators, this unique family-
oriented workshop will engage you and your children in making social 
change. The experience will empower families to lend a hand and 
change the world. Families will leave inspired, with a plan for how they 
will make a difference. 
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